GRENADA, W. I.

“Let the redeemed of the Lord say so.,
whom he hath redeemed from the
hand of the enemy.” Ps. 107:2

MATHENA’S

Robert & Pat

Field Address:

Pastor Robert or Patricia Mathena
c/o Faith Independent Baptist
Church of Loretto

Gouyave Estates, Gouyave

St. John’s/Gouyave Post Office
Grenada, West Indies

Ph: 1-473-437-0982

* Planting Fundamental
Baptist Churches

* Training National
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* Child Evangelism
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WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT

BAPTIST MISSIONS
P. 0. BOX 725
KINGS MOUNTAIN, N.C. 28086

Thank you for praying!
September — December 2010

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ:

“Be ye strong therefore, and let not your hands be weak: for
your work shall be rewarded.” II Chronicles 15:7

God says to keep on serving Him because our works shall be rewarded.
But what never ceases to amaze us is how rewarding the work is now!

Faith Baptist Pre-School has been exciting. Pat really enjoys helping
Carrie, and the ministry has been rewarded with four of the children’s families
attending church services.

The holiday season is always full of work. We caroled and handed out
forty-one plates of sweet breads to the elderly, shut-ins, and others who needed
to be remembered in our community. After the breads were baked and
packaged, it took four days to deliver them. During this time, we were also
busy with sets, costumes, play practice, and handing out invitations for our
first Christmas program in Loretto. Carrie had everyone excited, and the
church memorized the Christmas story in Luke chapter 2 which went along
with the program. On Christmas morning, it was rewarding to see the church
full of people who gathered together to celebrate Jesus’ birth. Because of your
gifts, everyone received a present, and the children also received treat bags full
of goodies.

Last, but not least, came our Old Year Service on December 31%. We
gathered together to pray in the New Year and were challenged to let Jesus
clean up our lives in 2011. Fourteen precious souls received Christ as Savior.
What a rewarding end to such a busy schedule!

Truly our works will be rewarded, but with God’s help and guidance
and your prayers and gifts, we can share together the rewarding moments of
the ministry in Grenada! Stay strong and keep on for His glory in this New
Year!

In Christ,

The Mathena’s
Grenada, West Indies
678-608-2173



